
2nd International Staff Week at South-West University "Neofit Rilski" 
Building a Greener Erasmus

Dear Erasmus+ friends, partners and colleagues,

    We are excited to invite you to the 2nd International Staff Week, which
will be held from 14th – 18th October 2024, at South-West University
"Neofit Rilski" in Blagoevgrad, Bulgaria.

    As Erasmus Without Paper Champions (EWP) for Bulgaria, our 2024
Staff Week is dedicated to advancing our commitment to sustainability and
promoting Green and EWP initiatives. 

    This year, our focus will be on collaborative efforts among higher
education institutions to lead long-term initiatives such as Green Erasmus,
Carbon Offsetting for Mobility Programs, and creating eco-friendly campus
environments. 

The event is suitable for both academic and non-academic staff.



Participation Fee
 All applicants are required to pay a participation fee of 60 EUR during
registration. The fee includes a welcome and farewell dinner, two trips,
guided museum fees, coffee breaks, and refreshments. This fee does not
cover travel, daily expenses, and accommodation.

Registration and Deadline
 All applicants are also required to fill in our ONLINE APPLICATION FORM
The deadline for completing the online application form is 27th September 2024.

Venue
 Most events will take place at our University Center “Bachinovo” (UCB),
which offers a conference-friendly and creative atmosphere. The congress
center not only provides all necessary conditions for hosting large events but
also features attractive sports and recreation activities 

Accommodation
 We highly encourage our guests to choose accommodation at our University
Center “Bachinovo,” as most of the events will be organized there.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1SXsZtzOpM4rcC_tVcsjge8KgCrA9DfKJ8Mr2s_noOgE/edit


Accommodation Prices 
Single room – 60 BGN (around 30 EUR) per night / per room
Double room – 75 BGN (around 38 EUR) per night / per room
Apartment – 120 BGN (around 60 EUR) per night per / room

All room rates include breakfast.

Please be advised that all the bookings will be based on first come, first served.

If you prefer other accommodation types, please refer to some of the hotels in th
town centre. 

For assistance of any kind, please refer to: 

stanislav_grozdanov@swu.bg
erasmus.coordinator@swu.bg 

petya_hadzhieva@swu.bg 

erasmus_swu


